GO 2014-62

GENERAL ORDERS HEADQUARTERS
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
No. 2014-62 WASHINGTON, DC, 21 August 2014

DISCONTINUANCE OF
THE UNITED STATES ARMY ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY INSTITUTE (AEPI)

1. Effective 1 October 2014, the United States Army Environmental Policy Institute (AEPI)
(UIC: W467AA) is discontinued.

2. The exact conditions of this discontinuance are defined in Memorandum dated 2 April 2014,
Subject: Implementation Plan for Disestablishment of the Army Environmental Policy Institute,
signed by Under Secretary of the Army.

3. Effective 1 October 2014, Headquarters, Department of the Army General Orders No. 5,
dated 28 February 1992 and Headquarters, Department of the Army General Orders No. 18,
dated 30 August 1993, are hereby superseded.
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Jahn M. McHugh
Secretary of the Army
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